“For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the government shall be upon his
shoulder: and his name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The might God, The
everlasting Father, The Prince of Peace.” Isaiah 9:6

December 2008

Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord,

We are looking forward to our first Christmas in Africa, and marvel at the way God has
worked in our lives. We are thankful for how He is magnifying Himself each day. This
will be a very different time for us, because it will be the first time we have not been with
our family for the holiday season. Although we will miss them, we are grateful to be here
with new friends, and look forward to a much less “commercial” Christmas. It will give
us an opportunity to dwell on the true meaning of Christmas. “Thanks be unto God for
his unspeakable gift.” It is our prayer that you all will have a wonder filled Christmas, as
you celebrate God’s gift to us. We are truly thankful to all of you for your special gifts,
cards, letters, and e-mails throughout the year. These have meant so much to us.

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.
Serving Our Savior,

Jack & Melinda




